HBC Board Buisness Meeting:  Deciding What to Include in Estimates Requests
October 13, 2010, 3:00 p.m., In Victor Viet's unit, 421.
 

HBC Board Members in  Attendance:  Sally Anderson, Don Maltase, Victor Viets, Amy Welch

Guests:  Tobi Crooks, Melissa Falcetti, both of IBI Construction Consultants

 

The purpose of the meeting was to decide what options to include in requests for new estimates that will be sent to contractors.  This concerns siding materials and construction. Formal letters asking for estimates will go out to several construction firms early next week (week of October 17-23).

Minutes taken by Sally Anderson
